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NOTICE TO THE 2024 GRADUATION COHORT 

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 
 

The Technical University of Kenya wishes to inform all students who 

qualified for the conferment of various degrees and award of diplomas 

during 13th Graduation Ceremony that was held on Tuesday, 26th 

November, 2024 to take note of the following: - 

a. The e-Graduation Booklet is available on the University Website, 

www.tukenya.ac.ke  

b. It is the policy of the University that the names on the result slips 

and/or certificates used for admission into a particular academic 

programme determines the order of the names on the final certificates. 

Thus, all graduates are advised to confirm the order and spelling of 

their names from Mr. Erick Kimani at the Students Finance Office. 

c. The academic attire MUST be returned on or before 13th December, 

2024; after which a penalty of KSh.100 will be charged per day. 

For further information, please contact: info.academic@tukenya.ac.ke. 
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